
Under the Data Protection Act 1998 you have the following rights:  

• to obtain access to, and copies of, the personal information that we hold 
about you; 

• to require that we cease processing your personal information if the 
processing is causing you damage or distress; and 

• to require us not to send you marketing communications. 

Please note that these rights may be limited by data protection 
legislation and our legal obligations including but not limited to child 
protection, and we may be entitled to refuse requests where exceptions 
apply.

The GDPR comes into force on 25 May 2018, you also have the following rights:

• to require us to erase your personal information; 
• to require us to restrict or object to our data processing activities; 
• to receive from us the personal information we hold about you which you 

have provided to us, in a reasonable format specifed by you, including 
for the purpose of you transmitting that personal information to another 
data controller; and 

• to require us to correct the personal information we hold about you if it is 
incorrect.
  

Please note that these rights may be limited by data protection legislation and 
our legal obligations including but not limited to child protection, and we may 
be entitled to refuse requests where exceptions apply.

If you are not satisfed with how we are processing your personal information, 
you can make a complaint to the Information Commissioner.

You can fnd out more about your rights under data protection legislation from 
the Information Commissioner's Ofce website: www.ico.org.uk.

https://ico.org.uk/

